
 

Allerød, September 26, 2024  

Langebæk appoints new Partner 
Langebæk is pleased to announce the appointment of Peter Landenberg, currently CEO of the 
Swedish division, Langebæk Consulting AB, as a new partner.  

Peter Landenberg joined Langebæk Consulting AB in 2018 as the first Swedish employee, 
playing a pivotal role in establishing the company's presence in Sweden. Likewise, Peter was 
instrumental in building the new unit, initially based in Västerås and later successfully moved 
to Örebro.  

Since joining, Peter has led major projects for clients such as Coop, Ahlsell, PostNord, and 
Oriola. His extensive experience across various industries has been invaluable to Langebæk’s 
growth and success in a significant geographical market.  

In 2021, Peter succeeded Anders Bartholin as CEO of the Swedish branch. Under his 
leadership, Langebaek Consulting AB has thrived, culminating in the opening of a second office 
in Stockholm in 2024. The Swedish team now comprises 12 employees, with plans for further 
growth.  

Peter’s addition to the partner group marks an exciting new chapter for Langebæk.  

- “Peter’s leadership and dedication have been, and will continue to be, vital to our success in 
Sweden and beyond. With Peter's entry into the group, I look forward to a strengthened 
Langebæk," says Peter Gyldendal, CEO of Langebæk A/S.  

 

The partner group now includes Peter Gyldendal, Lars Bek Jensen, Anders Bartholin, Christoph 
Ohly, and Peter Landenberg. Alongside the rest of the management, including Martin Schultz, 
CEO of Langebæk Consulting AS, and Directors Lars Dam Kristensen, Rudi Kjeldsen, Morten 
Badsberg, and Peter Lamp Sørensen, the management group is well-positioned to drive 
Langebæk forward, ensuring continued success and innovation. 

We congratulate Peter Landenberg on his new role as Partner and look forward to his 
continued contributions.  

 

About Langebæk  

Founded in 1977, Langebæk is a consultancy within Logistics and SCM. The company employs 
over 45 people across Scandinavian offices; headquartered in Allerød, Denmark, and branches 
in Örebro and Stockholm, Sweden, and Oslo, Norway.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

For further information, please contact Peter Gyldendal, CEO Langebæk A/S, Mobile: +45 2423 
0406 / E-mail: pgy@langebaek.com   
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